
 

  

 

 

THE EAGLE FLIER 
 

Woodview Elementary School 
Alan Thompson, Principal 
800 East Woodview Drive 

Nappanee, IN  46550 
(574) 773-3117 

 

 

Preparing successful and responsible 

citizens who are life-long learners. 

 December  2017 
UPCOMING DATES 
Nov. 27-Dec. 13~Holiday Food Drive 

Nov. 27 – Dec. 1~Box Tops Contest 

Dec. 1~Popcorn Day – Black and Red Day 

Dec.  8~5th Grade to FCDC 

Dec. 12~2nd  & 3rd  Grade Christmas Concert 

           7:00 p.m. at NorthWood High School 

Dec. 14~Mobile Dentist 

Dec. 15~2nd and 3rd Grade to Play at  

             Amish Acres 

Dec. 18 and 19~4th and 5th Career Day 

Dec. 22 thru Jan. 5~Christmas Break  

 

TOYS FOR TOTS 

The Family Christian 

Development Center of 

Nappanee will once again 

partner with the U.S. Marines in their annual 

Toys for Tots drive this Holiday season.  

Donations will be accepted for Toys for Tots at 

Woodview.  A drop box is located at the 

school from now until December 7th.  Any 

donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 

CHRISTMAS BREAK  

Christmas Break is 

scheduled from 

December 22nd 

through January 5th.  

Woodview will be closed during this time.  We 

hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season.  

School will resume on Monday, January 8th. 

 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
Please notify the office before 9:00 a.m. if your 

child will be absent from school.  You may call 

the school at 773-3117 or email your student’s 

teacher together with one of the 

office ladies, Gwen Schaffer 

gschaffer@wanee.org  or Kathy 

Anglin kanglin@wanee.org  It 

is always good practice when 

sending emails regarding 

students to include someone 

other than your student’s 

teacher in case one or the other is not at school. 

 

WELCOME NEW STUDENTS 

We would like to 

welcome the following 

student to Woodview 

Elementary School: Stephanie Knight.  
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MOBILE DENTIST 
Smile Care Indiana is coming to Woodview on 

Thursday, December 14th.   It 

is not too late to sign up for a 

treatment.  Treatments include 

cleaning, fluoride, X-rays and 

sealants.  Students receiving 

lunch assistance could qualify for a FREE 

treatment.  Please contact the school nurse for 

more information. 

 

DECEMBER BOX TOPS CONTEST 

We would like to thank all of our parents for 

supporting the students at Woodview 

Elementary through our recent fund raiser.  

There are many ways you can continue your 

support all year long. 

 

Box Tops for Education is a 

simple way to provide funds to 

the school at no cost to you.  

All it takes is to clip the box 

top off of the products you 

purchase and send them to school with your 

students.   

 

During the week of November 27th thru 

December 1st we will be having a contest.  The 

grade level with the most box tops will receive 

a prize.   

 

We would like to thank Mrs. Hartman for 

preparing our box tops and Campbell soup 

labels for redemption.  

 

STUDENT HANDBOOK HIGHLIGHT 
Office telephones are not to be used for 

personal calls.  Except in 

emergency, students will not be 

called to the office to receive a 

telephone call. 

 

LUNCH SANDWICH OPTION 
Students in Grades 1 through 5 are offered the 

option of a cold meat sandwich (ham or turkey) 

in place of the main dish.  

Students will need to order a 

sandwich in the morning with 

the lunch count. 

 

KEEP US CURRENT 
Be sure we have your current mailing and 

email addresses.  Contact the school office if 

you have any changes.   Also, be sure to keep 

your “REGROUP” Mass Notification Alert 

System up to date.  Wa-Nee 

Schools uses REGROUP to 

broadcast information regarding 

emergencies, delays, closings, 

cancellations and more via email, text or voice 

messaging. 

To register for REGROUP simply go 

to http://www.wanee.org/SchoolSafety.aspx to 

manage your account, log in, or adjust your 

account settings.   

 

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE 

The annual “Food Drive” for 

Open Door begins on November 

27th and runs until Wednesday, 

December 13th.  The following 

items are just a suggestion of 

what each grade level may place 

under the tree in the school foyer: 

 

Kdg……………………..………Canned Fruit 

1st Grade………………….Canned Vegetables 

2nd Grade…………...……………Toilet Paper 

3rd Grade…………...………..…Peanut Butter 

4th Grade……………………Breakfast Cereal 

5th Grade…………………………..Pasta/Rice 

 

TRANSPORTATION REMINDER 

Dress students appropriately 

for dark mornings and for cold 

weather.   

 

Provide adult supervision at 

bus stops to ensure student safety. 

http://www.wanee.org/TransportationRequestF

orms.aspx  

 

HOLIDAY CONCERT 

Come see the 2nd  and 3rd  graders 

perform their Christmas music 

program, “The Littlest Reindeer” 

on Tuesday, December 12, 2017 

at 7:00 PM in the NorthWood 

High School Auditorium!  
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